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LEIGHTON MARSHALLING YARDS, LEIGHTON SHORES PROPOSAL 

11. Hon GIZ WATSON to the Minister for Transport: 
In relation to the Leighton marshalling yards redevelopment - 

(1)(1) Does the Government have a contract with Leighton Shores proponents?   

(2) Will the Government be prepared to pay compensation if the Leighton Shores proposal is rejected or 
substantially changed? 

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied:   
(1)-(2) The only arrangement with that proponent is that it has preferred tender status.  
 


